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Dear all,  
 
I want to keep you informed about new services and resources at the 
library: 
   
Library hours’ extension: 
   
Using the same resources, starting from the beginning of spring 2005 
semester the Architecture Library will operate additional 4 hours 
during the weekends:  

• •        12 noon - 6pm on Saturday 
• •        1 pm - 7pm on Sunday 

   
Extended borrowing privileges: 
   
At the Faculty Library Committee meeting of Dec 17, 2004, a proposal 
was adopted to extend borrowing privileges for graduate students 
university-wide via a 3rd renewal (e.g., 28 day initial loan, plus 3 
renewals of 28 days each for a total of 112 days). It is being 
implemented for the spring 2005 semester.  
   

   
Library was awarded additional funds for acquisition of books, 
journals and databases during the FY 2004-2005. We will keep you 
informed regarding our progress in this area. 
   
I also want to bring to your attention some new materials on the 
Web: 
   
RedLightGreen - a freely available Web site, which searches millions 
of records from the RLG Union Catalog.  It helps you to locate books in 
libraries across the country and to create a bibliography by 
downloading citations in various styles (Chicago, APA, MLA, etc.) 
Try it at http://www.redlightgreen.com    
 
 
Keyhole - delivers a 3D digital model of the entire earth via the 
Internet.    
Read more about this application in architecture at: 
http://www.keyhole.com/body.php?h=industries&t=arch 



The subscription price for individual users is $29.95 
 
 
Full text articles online 
   
I want to encourage you to use our databases (Art full text, Academic 
search premier, Omnifile, etc). By searching them you can get access 
to full-text articles in many architecture journals. 
To check the full list of all journals both on the web and on the library 
shelves visit our “Journals” page on the library web site. 
   
Presentation equipment 
   
If you are interested in brushing up your skills in using presentation 
equipment, please contact Erin or me to sign for a workshop offered 
by Media Services.  
 
   
   
 


